
Gun ownership should not be available anyone with no questions asked. 
Ownership of a lethal weapon should come some responsibility.
Our state should protect the population by enacting gun violence prevention 
legislation. 

Make Oregon safer for our all of us. 
Pass HB 2543. 

Sincerely, 

Sally Rosenfeld MD


